
Happy New Year! Can you believe that 2024 is
here? I am so excited for this new season! May

it be a year of abiding in Jesus for all of us. 
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2024 IS HERE!



In 2024 I will lead the High Schools Ministry
for Fire and Fragrance South Africa. We are

involved in 4 High Schools in Potchefstroom
and we have started and will continue to visit

High Schools across the country.

My heart is to empower the youth to pray,
worship, hear God’s voice and step into

evangelism. They are not too young to follow
Jesus fully and live holy lives, they just need

permission to do so.

In May I will have the privilege of going to an
International Fire and Fragrance conference

in Eastern Europe.

What lies ahead?



Our trip to Tanzania was amazing! I enjoyed it
so much to help my Dad teach in the DTS at

the Kilimanjaro YWAM base. The first week we
taught on Evangelism and the second week
on discipleship. It was a fun opportunity to
share what I have learnt in my short time in
Missions. The students really enjoyed the

lectures and applied the tools we gave them.

Trip to Tanzania



I am a human. I cannot do anything out of my
own strength. I ask that you pray for me to
empower me and strengthen me through His
Spirit.

Col 1:9 “For this reason, since the day we
heard about you, we have not stopped
praying for you. We continually ask God to fill
you with the knowledge of his will through all
the wisdom and understanding that the Spirit
gives...”
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I need your prayer!


